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Dear Parents and Carers,  

Another half-term has sped by! We are pleased to have received our SIAMs report, 

please see the letter from Jeff Davis, Chair of the IEB and the report attached. 

Thank you to all parents and carers who came to the world premiere of Class 2 Music for 

the Greek Myth of Persephone and Hades. We hope you enjoyed the performance and 

sharing the children’s stories and tasting the Greek food they had made. 

Over the INSET days staff with be looking at the curriculum that we offer and planning 

the way forward for the children. We plan to develop a curriculum that is inspiring,      

relevant and bespoke to St Maddern’s to make this an very special place for learning. 

After half-term the diary is getting very busy. On  Wednesday 6th June we have artist 

Amanda Lorens in for the day  to make our Mazey Day structure. This year the theme is 

‘All Creatures Great and Small’ and we are making a GIANT caterpillar, leaves and flowers 

for the parade and would really appreciate ANY help. Please come in on either     

Wednesday 6th June or Thursday 14th June or even on both days. 

Finally thank you to Miss Pryor (Jowan’s mum) for running Cookery Club this half-term. 

This has been very popular with the children. If you have ANY skills you think the school 

could use, please let me know. 

I do hope you have a safe and happy half-term week and thank you for your continuing 

support. As always, if there is any aspect of school life you need to discuss with me or an 

issue, however small, please do not hesitate to contact me by making an appointment at 

the office or emailing me at head@st-madderns.cornwall.sch.uk  

Kind regards,   

Hilary Tyreman  

Sun protection 

As the weather is getting sunnier please make sure your child has sun cream applied in the 

morning and also brings sun cream to school. Please make sure your child’s name is on the 

bottle. Also, please make sure your child has a sun hat in school. Thank you in advance. 
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STAR LEARNERS 

Class 2—Emily for producing a diary entry imagining she was in 

the Trojan Wars 

Class 1—All Year 2 for 100% effort in their SATs this week 

PERSEVERANCE  

Class 2—Grace O for persevering with tennis 

Class 1—Kane for persevering with hitting the ball in     tennis. 

RESPONSIBLITY 

Charlie for taking responsibility for his learning by always being 

ready for learning. 

STAR READERS 

Class 1:  Wesley 

GOLDEN TOKEN AWARDS 

Rubie for following instructions, entering calmly and walking 

Esmae for following instructions and being so helpful in the can-

teen. 

Dates for your diary  

Friday 25th May—School Closed for INSET day 

Monday 28th May—Friday 1st June Half term  

Monday 4th June and Tuesday 3rd June—School closed for INSET days  

Wednesday 6th and Thursday 14th June—Mazey Day making with Amanda Lorens. Please come in 

and help! 

Monday 11th June—Year 1 Phonics Screening this week  

Tuesday 12th June—No swimming as RE workshops in school 

Monday 9th July—Sports Day (Monday 16th July reserve Sports Day) 

Wedensday 11th July—Friday 13th July Porthpean Camp for Class 2 

Bike-ability Dates: 

Wednesday 13th June AM, Thursday 14th June PM and Thursday 21st June PM 


